
 

Invitation to Informal Open-Ended Consultations on the draft 

decision on the CCM ISU  

 
Dear Colleagues, 

 

In my capacity as President of the Third Meeting of States Parties to the Convention on 

Cluster Munitions (3MSP CCM), I have the honour to invite you to a session of informal 

open-ended consultations with States Parties and Signatory states, to be held on: 

 

Wednesday 26 June, 15.00-18.00hrs, Room XXIV, Palais des Nations, Geneva. 

 

The meeting is jointly organized by the President of the 3MSP and the Coordinators on 

General Status and Operation of the Convention, Costa Rica and Zambia, the latter also in 

capacity as President-designate of the Fourth Meeting of States Parties.  

 

Please find attached to this letter the draft decision on the CCM ISU, as amended on 3 June.  

 

I look forward to your active participation and anticipate a good discussion. We kindly ask 

you to register your participation at estelle.aebersold@undp.org by Tuesday, 25 June. 

 

Geneva, 7 June, 2013 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Steffen Kongstad  

Ambassador/Permanent Representative 

President 3MSP 
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